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Q@ Hebrow News Update

Tuesday 26t March

Join us this Sunday if you can, as we celebrate Easter together: in the morning service at
11am Jonny will be speaking on the Resurrection account in Luke 24. Remember that you
can come early to join the weekly prayer meeting in the side hall at 10.30am. In the
evening at 6.30pm Willie will be looking at the topic of Propitiation in our “Aspects of the
Cross” series.

On Sunday evening just past, we had a glitch in our big screen at church (we have it on
good authority that all is well again now!) Fortunately the tv screens at the sides were still
working so we were able to follow Jonny’s slides as he spoke on “Substitution” but we have
attached the slides here for any who want a better look at the breakdown of the “scenes”
surrounding the night Jesus was arrested. (The slides are also available on the website
when you link through to listen to the sermon.)

All mid-week activities will be taking a two-week break while the schools are on holiday,
returning to normal in the week of 15th April.

On Easter Sunday afternoon, all are welcome at Rod and Sally’s house for the now
traditional-annual Egg Hunt and Easter Quiz, with coffee and Easter cakes, and a time of
fellowship from 3.30pm.

And speaking of coffee, we know there are a good number of us who are keen to see the
return of tea and coffee being served on Sunday mornings at church. We've not had this in
place since our service pattern changed following the covid-lockdowns 4 years ago! A trial
run is going to take place during June and July with self-service coffee being available from
10.15am for those arriving for the prayer meeting, as well as having it served in the atrium
after the morning service until 1pm. If you'd be keen to help out with this, please get in
touch with Frances Ritchie or Gillian Reid.

A request from the Keswick Convention team:

“Can You Help With Our Kids & Youth Team This Summer? By God's grace, we are
looking forward to welcoming over 2,500 children and youth to Keswick Convention this
summer.

But at this point in the year, we have 5 weeks to finalise the Kids and Youth teams, and we
still need to recruit 140 helpers to make sure that we can accommodate all of the young
people joining us.

Our Kids & Youth teams are an integral part of Keswick Convention and we are so thankful
for the way God provides a wonderful team of talented people to partner with us in this
ministry each year.

Could you be a part of this legacy and help us bring the next generation of believers closer
to Jesus this summer?



Accommodation and meals are provided, as well as time in the afternoon to have fun and
explore Keswick. You can also take a part-time position if you are a parent or have
accommodation already arranged! Have a look at https://keswickministries.org/volunteer/
for more information and our application link”

This message came in on email today: “We have a lovely small flat available for rent, 2

minutes from the station. It has private car parking and the rent is £325 per person per
month plus bills. It is freshly decorated and in a safe, clean block on the ground floor. It
would suit a professional couple or two single friends/students.

We have always had Christian tenants since our son and daughter studied in Aberdeen,
and I would be really grateful if you knew of anyone looking for accommodation who may
be interested. We would consider a short term let too. We can provide further details as
required.”

Do get in touch with the church office if you would like to know more.

Every Blessing,
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